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If you have anything you want printed in this magazine  
please contact Lion Neil Mutch 

Drop me a lion or e-tail:- phlionsflyer@hotmail.com 

PRESIDENT’S  PRIDE OF PLACE 
 

Fellow Lions: 
 

Happy New Year and welcome to 2015.  May it be a safe and happy year for all.   
 

Tonight, we are hosting a visit from the Melbourne Lions.  Let's give them a 
great Poplar Hill Lions welcome! 
 

Visits between clubs allow us to share ideas and fellowship.  We have a busy 
stretch ahead as we prepare for our largest fundraiser of the year, the Trivia 
Night on February 21st.   
 

May it be our best ever.  With all your help, I'm sure it will be. 
 

YOURS IN LIONISM 
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LIONS TALES 
If you make a New Year’s resolution to eat a healthy diet, and you keep it, you won’t  

actually live a lot longer, but it will seem a lot longer. 
 

A New Year’s resolution is something that goes in one year and out the other.  
 

Make your New Year’s resolution is to win the lottery. That way, if you don’t keep your 

resolution, you can at least blame someone else. 
 

A New Year Prayer For the Elderly:- 

God, grant me the senility to forget the people I never liked anyway, 

The good fortune to run into the ones that I do, 
And the eyesight to tell the difference. 
 

A negative person sees the glass half full of water. A positive person sees the glass half full. 

A realistic person adds two shots of whiskey, two cubs of ice and says, “Cheers!” 

My new year’s resolution is to be more optimistic by keeping my cup half-full with either 

rum, vodka, or whiskey.  
 

It is the time if year when it seems that your weight is perfect.  It just happens that 

you are eleven feet too short. 

 

 

 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
. . .yesterday (Jan 5th) to Lion Paul Rau.  

Lion Paul has drawn a picture to show us what he 

wants for his birthday! 

POPLAR HILL HILLBILLYS POPLAR HILL HILLBILLYS POPLAR HILL HILLBILLYS POPLAR HILL HILLBILLYS     
MOHTEECYCLEMOHTEECYCLEMOHTEECYCLEMOHTEECYCLE    

COWCOWCOWCOW----AAAA----SOCKYSOCKYSOCKYSOCKY    

 

 

Two can play 
at that game! 

Lion Jerry 

Bergsma’s 

excellent 
signkeeping! 
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LADIES NIGHT CHRISTMAS 2014 

Lion Richard Cooke welcome ladies of the members of the illustrious  

Poplar Hill & District Lions Club who were treated to a night of fun with the Bill Paul 
and the Laffguards providing the entertainment with his lovely assistant. Once again,  

ladies, thank you all for your patience and understanding. The community is not served just 
by us but by yourselves too! And you do get that certain peace and quiet once in a while!! 

50YEARS OF LIONISM CELEBRATION 

EXECUTIVE MEETING JANUARY 13th 
 

All attend at the Presidential Whitehouse of  

President Lion Earl Trainor’s where there will be quite the party 

for Melvin Jones’ birthday! 

It’s an event that not many Lions can be proud of -  Lion Wayne Greig is coming close 
though. Lion Bob Shiell Of the London East Lions Club has sent out an invitation to 

his celebration of 50 years of Lionism! The event to be held at Western Ontario Fish 
& Game Protective Assn. Hall, 790 Southdale Road East on Sunday  
2 - 4 PM February 22. Light Snacks & refreshments (Cash Bar - Beer & Wine) 
RSVP: Before February 15 and contact: London East Lions,  
Phone: 519-476-1532  or Email: londoneastlionsclub@live.ca  

Left: Lion Jack St.Louis is pretty 

happy about his gift that was 

traded to him during a present 

swap at the Lady's Night.  

Yes it's a photo taken at the  

Toronto International Lions  
Convention Parade of one of our 

very own Poplar Hill Hillbillys, 

Lion Jerry Hillbilly in filling up 

his Moonshine conversion device. 

You can now view this photo on 

Lion Jack’s wreck room wall. 

Dates to remember 
 
 

Wed Jan 07 5:15 pm  BINGO! at Forest City Bingo Country, London 

TEAM 1 
WAYNE GREIG 
WALLY BEDFORD 
GEORGE McQUEEN 
GEORGE BARNARD 
PAUL RAU  
MILT AGATE 
EARL CRISP 

ALLEN HAYNES 
 

If you can’t attend, please find a replacement or inform Lion Walter. 
we need to have 3 bona fide members there before 5:30 in 

order to sell sheets legally 
 

Tue Jan 13 7:30pm Mr.President’s Whitehouse, Poplar Hill 

   Also Melvin Jones’ birthday 
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